
 

FYBA BOARD MINUTES FROM 1-21-25 

 

1. Board discussed batting cage completion  

2.  CCS has paid so they can use fields 

3.  Board discussed Fairfield Freshman upcoming meeting  

4.  New bases are in 

5.  Carl explained at softball meeting 12u and older will follow NFHS Rules 

6.  Board discussed how our insurance covered the roof damage 

7. Board discussed how other leagues have reached out wanting to play us in Minor’s 
division  

8. Registration is on track 

9.  Board discussed certification for coaches 

10.  Bill currently has 3-5 umpires interested for training to be Fairfield umpires 

11. John discussion that travel ball is doing good 

 


